
Karas Test Business
2806 John Street 4
Juneau, AK 99801

05-05-2022

Dear Business Owner or Manager,

On March 31st, the ARSSTC notified remote sellers of the upcoming city of Nome seasonal sales tax
rate increase from 5% to 7% that would take effect on May 1st.

However, on April 26th, the City of Nome notified the ARSSTC that the Nome City Council rescinded
this scheduled seasonal sales tax rate increase. This means that the City of Nome sales tax rate will
remain at 5% for the remainder of 2022.

The City of Nome is requesting that remote sellers comply with this change as soon as possible so
that remote sellers only collect the 5% sales tax from their customers in Nome. We understand this
is a short notice change and apologize for any inconvenience this causes.

If you have questions or concerns about this update please contact us at: AMSTP@AKML.org or
(907) 790-5300.

Clinton Singletary
Statewide Municipal Sales Tax Director
Alaska Remote Seller Sales Tax Commission


